
  3924 Minnesota Avenue NE, 5th Floor Washington DC 20019 |Telephone (202) 727.2800 | Fax (202) 727-7283 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES 

Addendum No. 1 

To 

 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. DCAM-23-CS-RFP-0031 

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES FOR  

KENILWORTH ELEMENTARY – ADDITION AND RENOVATION 

Issued: October 5, 2023 ____ 

This Addendum No. 1 is issued and hereby published on the DGS website and is effective as of the date 

shown above. Except as modified hereby, the Request for Proposals (“RFP”) remains unmodified. 

Item No. 1:  The sign-in sheet and business cards from the pre-proposal conference and site visit held 

on October 5, 2023, at Kenilworth Elementary School located at 1300 44th Street 

NE, Washington, DC 20019, are hereby attached as (Exhibit 1). 

By: Date:  

       Suzi Tabot 

       Contract Specialist  

- End of Addendum No. 1 –

10/5/2023
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Exhibit 1 

 

Pre-Proposal Conference and Site Visit Sign-In-Sheets and Business Cards   

 

[EXHIBIT WILL APPEAR ON THE FOLLOWING PAGE] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






